
From: Danny Varat
To: keoweecourier@bellsouth.netkeoweecourier@bellsouth.net

Date: 8/17/2017 12:30:25 PM
Subject: Opinion Submission

Attachments: Culture Change Needed to Fight Opioid Crisis.docx
image1.JPG

Dear Mr. Hester, please see attached a submission from Lieutenant Governor Bryant for your consideration. 
Thank you

Danny Varat
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